ISD clarifies rumour

Regarding an online post claiming that the senior management of the
Information Services Department (ISD) had forced colleagues to sign a letter
to support the police, a spokesperson for the department stated today (July
29) that the allegation was absolutely not true and it was entirely a

fabrication.

The spokesperson said it was regrettable and deplorable that some people
were deliberately spreading false information to mislead the public.
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